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ICPA 2024 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS ANNOUNCED 
 

DES MOINES, IOWA – The Iowa Concrete Paving Association (ICPA) announced their 2024 

scholarship recipients at their 60TH annual Concrete Paving Workshop on February 8, 2024. 

 

The ICPA awarded nineteen scholarships totaling $35,000 based on scholarship need, civil or 

construction engineering/management experience, an intent to enter the construction field in Iowa, 

and other related criteria.   

 

The following is a complete list of students selected for the 2024 ICPA Scholarship Program, their 

home address, and the colleges that they are attending: 

 

Hannah Cary (Evansdale, IA) Iowa State University 

Logan Delaney (Waukon, IA) University of Northern Iowa 

Cody Hall (Dallas Center, IA) University of Iowa 

Keagen Head (Durant, IA) University of Iowa 

Dalton Jackson (New Providence, IA) University of Northern Iowa 

Anthony Lamoreux (Le Mars, IA) University of Iowa 

Cole Lindaman (Clarion, IA) Iowa State University  

Ellie Marovets (Cedar Rapids, IA) Iowa State University 

Megan May (Savage, MN) University of Northern Iowa 
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Madisyn McCormick (Ankeny, IA) University of Northern Iowa 

Carter Miller (Albert Lea, MN) University of Northern Iowa 

Logan Mulder (Huxley, IA) South Dakota State University 

Sarah Mumm (Carlisle, IA) Iowa State University 

Kara Reicks (Lawler, IA) University of Northern Iowa 

Cole Shirk (Emmetsburg, IA) University of Northern Iowa 

Ian Sommerville (Council Bluffs, IA) Iowa State University 

Molly Stanhope (Janesville, IA)  Iowa State University  

Benjamin Tibken ( Anita, IA) Iowa State University 

Jack Tiefenthaler (Breda, IA) University of Northern Iowa 

 

Since 1989, ICPA has proudly sponsored a scholarship program aimed towards Civil and Construction 

Engineering, Construction Management, and Concrete Industry Management students at Iowa State 

University (ISU), the University of Iowa (U of I), the University of Northern Iowa (UNI), and more 

recently, SDSU, MNSU-Mankato, UW-Platteville, and Dordt University to assist in the development 

of future construction management for the highway construction industry in Iowa. 

 

Information on future scholarship opportunities can be found on our website at concretestate.org. 

 

# # # 

 

ICPA is a state organization representing the concrete paving industry and its annual Workshop is 

one of the nation’s largest concrete pavement forums. 
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